
LOCKERS (HALL) 
 
 Upon entering the school, each student will be assigned a locker.  This locker is equipped with 
a combination lock, which guarantees security for your property if used properly and you do not give 
the combination to other students.  IT IS THE STUDENT'S RESPONSIBILITY TO KEEP THIS 
LOCKER LOCKED AT ALL TIMES.  Students will be held responsible for any combination lock 
that is lost, stolen or damaged. ONLY LOCKS ISSUED BY THE SCHOOL MAY BE USED 
UNLESS ADMINISTRATIVE APPROVAL IS GIVEN FOR A DIFFERENT LOCK. 
 
 STUDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR ALL CONTENTS OF THE LOCKER 
ASSIGNED TO THEM. A REMINDER TO PARENTS AND STUDENTS,  ASSIGNED 
LOCKERS ARE THE PROPERTY OF THE SCHOOL.  IN ORDER TO PROTECT THE 
SAFETY AND WELLBEING OF STUDENTS, PERIODIC UNANNOUNCED LOCKER 
INSPECTIONS WILL BE CONDUCTED BY THE PRINCIPAL OR OTHER SCHOOL 
OFFICALS WITH OR WITHOUT THE ASSISTANCE OF DETECTION CANINES 
THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR 
 
 Under no circumstances should lockers be shared.  If you have a locker problem, please 
report it to the Assistant Principal’s office. 
 
 
 
 


